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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1290 would remove the 25-mph limit placed on motorized scooters and would allow 

motorized scooters to be driven on roadways with a posted speed limit greater than 25 mph. The 

Department of Public Safety does not anticipate a fiscal impact. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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